
Princeton Agricultural Commission 
February 5, 2020 

• Attendance: John Mirick, Ashley Gibbs, Eddie Good, Chad Steiner, and 

Walter Gowey     Guest: Dot Odgren  

• Voted to accept January 8, 2020 minutes 

• Dot Odgren, president of the  Wachusett Garden Club, came to discuss 

our June 11, 2020 collaboration to have a Vegetable & Flower Garden Tour 

• Finalized our March 4, 2020 Open House gathering from 7 to 8:15 PM 

• Continued planning for our March 18, 2020 lecture series presentation 

from 6:30 PM till approximately 8:00 PM 

• Update on Farm Business signs  

• Next meeting/event will be March 4, 2020 at 7 PM in the Annex large 

room


